

ALGONQU



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0 www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

VSLETTER

September 202

EXECUTIVE

President

David MOUNT (705)489-1614 DavidMount434@gmail.com

1st Vice

Barry ROBB (705)457-7821

2nd Vice

Jim BURKE (613)334-5537

Secretary

Dave EARLE (613)334-7455 shrine.sec@gmail.com

Treasurer

Tom HAYWARD (905)699-8302 Production@hylandice.com tlh1196@outlook.com

Chaplain

AI FRANSKY (613) 332-4865

Directors

Barry CROSS Dean LINTON Ed OTTO Kevin FUDGE AI FRANSKY

Auditors

Larry DONALDSON Eric MUELLER

Ambassador

Wavne WIGGINS (613)334-1245 waywell@sympatico.ca



Executive Meeting September 11, 2024 – 10:00 AM Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting September 17, 2024 – Wilberforce Legion 5:30 PM Zem Zem 6:00 PM Dinner

Dress: #2 Dress, fez. Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Greetings Nobles and Ladies.

I hope you all had a wonderful and fun filled summer. Despite all the rain it was a great summer.

Thank you to Dave and Brenda Reeves for all their hard work in organizing and running the Golf Tournament. It is our biggest fundraiser and a job well done by them as always. There was a good turnout, and the food was delicious as alwavs.

A thank you to Noble Wayne W, Dave R, Dean and Jim. (hope I am not missing anyone) They are working with some other groups to get Christmas cakes for us to sell this year. If this works out, we will need as many Nobles as we can get to sell them.

We had a good turnout for the Canada Day Parade in Apsley. Thank you to Noble Hap for towing the float and Noble Wayne Rose for driving me in his Mustang.

There were a lot of positive comments from our Special Ladies that attended our dinner. should do this more often.

The cheque to Haliburton Health Services was warmly received. An anonymous donor matched our donation. What a wonderful area we all live.

Looking forward to seeing you all at our dinner meeting on the 17th.

Noble President David Mount and Lady Laura



UPCOMING EVENTS

Fall Ceremonial Place & Date to follow

Parades

Winter Parades Place & Dates to follow



"Fly high for our Kids"

COMMITTEES

Public Relations Charles MULLETT

DinnersEd OTTO
Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club
Tom HAYWARD
Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Dave MOUNT

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Dave REEVES
Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK

OF YOUR AMBASSADOR"

I bring greetings from our Potentate JOHN DOMONKOS and hope that you had a great summer.

RAMESES DATES AND MEETINGS

12 Divan Meeting26 Past Potentate Meeting27—29 NYOSA Fall Session

We have all had a busy summer, and now it is time to get back in the swing of things and start thinking of our duties and reasons for being Shriners.



Congratulations to DAVE REEVES and his helpers for organizing and running another great and successful Golf Tournament. This is ALGONQUIN'S main fund raising yearly event that allows us to support our Hospitals for our KIDS.

I hope you have seen the news release that Shriners Hospital of Canada and London Children's Hospital have joined together to provide medical services in London, which expands our coverage and will provide more and quicker treatment for children in Western Ontario.

AMBASSADOR NOBLE WAYNE WIGGINS



Lady Alice DUNSTAN, wife of late Noble Tom DUNSTAN
passed on September 2, 2024
Funeral Service at St. John's Anglican Church
September 10, 2024
Visitation 10:30 am - 11:30 am
Service 11:30 am
All Nobles and Ladies please try to attend

Sick & Visiting

Noble Larry MARLOWE has been admitted to Haliburton Extendicare Long Term Facility.

Lady Dolly MARLOWE is still residing at home and would welcome visitors.

Noble Ed OTTO has fallen and suffered a fractured hip. He was admitted to Lindsay hospital but is now recovering at home.

Noble Barry CROSS is still suffering with ailing health.

ADDRESS CHANGE

Please Note New Address for Charles Mullett 303 Hastings St. North Apt. #111, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0 Phone # is the same